
 

 

 

 

 
Participants Wanted for a Research Study 

“Operationalizing and Enhancing Digital Literacy among 

Older Adults” 
 

 
 

• The Centre for Studies in Aging and Health is looking for volunteers to complete a short 

survey exploring peoples understanding of digital literacy for older adults 

• Must be 55 years or older and live in Canada to be eligible 

• As a participant, you would be asked to complete a 10 to 15 minute survey  

• If you are interested in participating, please either use the link below, scan the QR code or 

email Robertsm1@providencecare.ca for a hard copy of the survey  

• The survey will close on: Friday, July 18th, 2025 at 5:00 pm EDT. 
 

LINK TO SURVEY: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DigitalLiteracyPhase1Survey 
 

SCAN FOR SURVEY:            

 

In appreciation of your time, you will have the opportunity to enter a draw for a $25 Tim Horton’s Gift Card. 

For more information or interest in participating please contact the Research Coordinator, Dr. Madison Robertson, at 

Robertsm1@providencecare.ca / (613) 544-4900 x52018 

 

This study has received ethical approval by the Queen’s University Health Sciences and Affiliated Teaching Hospitals 

Research Ethics Board 

mailto:Robertsm1@providencecare.ca
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DigitalLiteracyPhase1Survey
mailto:Robertsm1@providencecare.ca

